
 
 
 

Withernwick Community Association (WCA) 
Minutes of the meeting held on 2nd May 2017 8pm 

at Falcon Inn 
     

 
Attendance:  Mike Soper, Nikki Harvey, Lorraine Winter, Paul Boyle, Carol 
Wilkie, Pat Pye, John Mann, Margaret Mann. 
 
1 - Easter Treasure Hunt – A great success despite the weather not being too  
     good. We made a profit of £40, not a great deal but still worth the effort. 
 
2 – Christmas Fair – Ann Wood has said that the church is quite happy to go  
     into a joint venture with us. We could run at least one stall but we will  
     wait until we know what the church would be doing. 
 
3 – Christmas Children’s Party – It would be a good idea to try this again,  
     probably in the Falcon. A magician or balloon artist would be a good  
     idea. The date is a problem as schools don’t break up until the 22nd  
     December. Need to discuss this at the next meeting. 
 
4 – Sleighride – As last year’s event was such a success, we repeat it again  
     this year. Mike will look into the possibility of running the event. 
 
5 – Summer Treasure Hunt – Again because the event we ran recently was  
     such a success, it would definitely be worth trying it again in the  
     summer. We will discuss this at the next meeting. 
 
The meeting closed at 9pm 
 
Next meeting – Tuesday 30th May in the Falcon at 8pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


